
Our Discover Project in Year 6 is…

Is conformity fair?
Happy New Year! We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas break and are looking forward to the term ahead. Miss Magee & Miss Strathdee

Concepts
The concepts we will be exploring within history 

and throughout different subject areas to untie 

our project are: 

Conflict: a serious disagreement 
or argument, often a prolonged one, 

which can occur between individuals, 

groups, or nations.

Conformity: Compliance with the rules 
and laws.  The adjustment of one's 

behaviour or actions in accordance with 

socially accepted conventions.

Equality: Providing equal opportunities 
to everyone and protecting people from 

being discriminated against.

This term, Year 6 will embark on an exploration of 

World War II, focusing on the key concepts of 

conformity, equality, and conflict. Through this 

project, we will delve into the significant events 

and figures of the war, examining the evidence to 

understand the causes and consequences of this 

global conflict.

We will investigate the similarities and 

differences between various countries' experiences 

and perspectives and interpret historical sources 

to gain a deeper understanding of the era.

By analysing these big ideas, we will develop our 

critical thinking skills and have a greater 

appreciation for the complexities of History.



Key Dates

- Isle Listen:

o 16th Jan

o 13th Feb

o 27th Feb

o 13th March

- Junior Achievement:

o 30th Jan – St Agatha

o 6th Feb – St George

- Last Day: 14th Feb

- Pancake Café: 4th March

- World Book Day: 6th March

- Daffodils in: 6th March

- STEM Fest: 27th March

- Venture Centre: 

o 31st March – 4th April

- Last Day: 4th April

P.E. Kits
Please ensure you child has a 

full P.E. kit in school every 

Monday.  We will be 

continuing Swimming every 

Wednesday until Easter.  If 

your child is unable to take 

part in Swimming, please send 

in a note or email to the 

class teacher. 

Venture Centre
This term we will be going on 

our residential trip to the 

Venture Centre.  Please keep 

an eye out for emails with 

further information and kit 

lists coming soon. 

New Children
We would like to 

welcome Roslyn 

back to St Mary's, 

she will be 

starting back 

shortly with us in 

St George.

Reading
We are continuing to have a 

focus on Reading. Please ensure 

that your child is reading at 

home each week.  At school we 

aim to ensure that every child 

is heard read once a week by an 

adult. If you could give any 

time to come in and read with 

children on a regular basis, 

please get in touch.  We would 

love your help! 

Reading Eggs and Mathletics can 

also be accessed at home.
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